
Dress Guidelines 

The following are guidelines for warm weather apparel for all 

students.   All clothes should be clean, neat, and in good taste. 

 Flip-flops or beach footwear are not appropriate for school.

 The length of shorts is to be appropriate for school

(Fingertips/Mid-thigh) and there is to be no wording on the

seat.

 Midriff and strapless tops are not permitted. Spaghetti 
straps and Halter-tops are not permitted for upper 
elementary grade students.

 Indecent and unsavory slogans, expressions, etc., are not to be

worn on clothing.

 Undergarments are not to be visible.

 “Sagging” pants, which reveal midriffs or present a tripping

hazard, are not permitted.

 Any attire the administration considers to interfere with quality

of education shall not be permitted.

A discussion will be held with any pupils who do not maintain these 

standards.  If needed, a phone call to parents will be made to discuss 

any concerns. Adherence to proper dress standards will help to insure 

an appropriate school image for our students and a learning 

environment free of unnecessary distraction.   

Thank you! 




